P/
Apollo

Ref. No- AMHL//MSPL/10/2024/315 MULTISPECIALITY HOSPITALS

MEDI//DATE: 10/10/2024

To
The Visa Counsellor,
High Commission of India/Embassy of India

Dhaka, Bangladesh
Dear Sir,

Subject: Request for Medical Visa

Greetings of good health from Apollo Multispecialty Hospitals, Kolkata.

We would like to inform you that we are in receipt of the medical reports of patient. Our Gastroenterology specialist Dr. M K
Goenka & Team has reviewed the reports and is of the opinion that the patient needs to visit our hospital for further evaluation
and treatment, as is required. The appointment has been scheduled on 11.11.2024 between 09:00 hrs. — 11:00 hrs.

The passport details of the patient and attendant are provided below for your kind reference:
Patient name: MOLY PARVIN

Passport no: A12748482

Attender name: AN M LOKMAN HOSEN

Passport no: A12518317

Thanking you and looking forward to your kind assistance.

Warm regards,

b
Poulami Khan 2:
International Patient Services

Tel: 00913344 20 2122 / Ext: 7880
Mob: +91 98040 00264 / 98040 00337

E-mail ID: ips_kol@apollohospitals.com
https://kolkata.apollohospitals.com/

NB: Please reconfirm appointment two days prior to travel. On arrival at Apollo Hospitals, Kolkata, please visit the International Patient Service Desk,
located in the first floor of Day Care Building, for completion of mandatory registration formalities and all other assistance.

This letter is complementary.
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INTERNATIONAL PATIENTS CAN ACCESS THE LOUNGE THROUGH
DEDICATED ELEVATOR AT THE REAR ENTRANCE OF DAY CARE BUILDING




